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PURPOSE OF REPORT  
 

The purpose of this report is to update the Integration Joint Board Audit & Performance 
Committee on the Older People and Unscheduled Care (OPUSC) performance for the 
purposes of scrutiny and assurance.   
 

 
1. RECOMMENDATION(S)  

It is recommended that the Audit & Performance Committee: 

• Notes the OPUSC Board performance outcomes report attached (appendix 1). 

 
2. SITUATION / BACKGROUND / MAIN ISSUES 

 The Audit & Performance Committee as part of it’s duties has committed to 
maintain oversight of the P&K Health & Social Care Partnership strategic 
performance.  At the 19th June 2018 meeting the Audit & Performance Committee 
was presented with an overview of the indicators which the OPUSC Board agreed 
to own and report on going forward. The first performance report from the OPUSC 
Board was presented to the Committee on 19th February 2019.  Since then the 
OPUSC Performance Framework has progressed with a fuller report on all 
indicators attached at Appendix 1. 

 
3. CONCLUSION 

  This report sets out key performance monitoring in relation the Older People and 
Unscheduled Care. 
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